Novermber 2, 1945

LHI'SQ Aes Neo Lenonie
5409 \iyandotte
Kensas City, lMissouri

Dear Mrs. Lemonie?

I am replying to you concerning your telephone
call for four tickets for the lMissouri game in Kensas City
on November 24, I immediately contacted lr. Earl
Falkenstein, Financial Secretary of the Athletic Association.

. He is going to Nebraska today to the game at
Lincoln but said that he would write you Monday concerning
this thing. I might say that I made the vaery best case
possible that I could in behalf of your good family and I
have a feeling that he is going to take care of you some-
waye. I certainly hope he does good by you.

You can rest assured that 1 will do everything
possible for the Lamonie and the Amerine family.

Yours very sincerely,

Director of Physical Bducation,
Varsity Basketball Coach

FCA:ln



